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2021 Vignedileo Verdicchio
Classico DOC-100%
Verdicchio grape.
Light straw color with greenish
highlights.
Fragrant bouquet of tropical
fruit with a hint of anise.
Layers of pears, lime and
elderberry with minerals and a
slight saltiness.
Perfect on its own or with a
variety of appetizers, seafood,
poultry and light pasta dishes. 
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variety of appetizers, seafood,
poultry and light pasta dishes. 
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Vignedileo Verdicchio Classico
DOC-100% Verdicchio grape.
Light straw color with greenish
highlights.
Fragrant bouquet of tropical
fruit with a hint of anise.
Layers of pears, lime and
elderberry with minerals and a
slight saltiness.
Perfect on its own or with a
variety of appetizers, seafood,
poultry and light pasta dishes. 

2023 Vignedileo Verdicchio
Classico DOC-100%
Verdicchio grape.
Light straw color with greenish
highlights.
Fragrant bouquet of tropical
fruit with a hint of anise.
Layers of pears, lime and
elderberry with minerals and a
slight saltiness.
Perfect on its own or with a
variety of appetizers, seafood,
poultry and light pasta dishes. 

2023 Vignedileo Verdicchio
Classico DOC-100%
Verdicchio grape.
Light straw color with greenish
highlights.
Fragrant bouquet of tropical
fruit with a hint of anise.
Layers of pears, lime and
elderberry with minerals and a
slight saltiness.
Perfect on its own or with a
variety of appetizers, seafood,
poultry and light pasta dishes.

2024 Vignedileo Verdicchio
Classico DOC-100%
Verdicchio grape.
Light straw color with greenish
highlights.
Fragrant bouquet of tropical
fruit with a hint of anise.
Layers of pears, lime and
elderberry with minerals and a
slight saltiness.
Perfect on its own or with a
variety of appetizers, seafood,
poultry and light pasta dishes.

2024 Vignedileo Verdicchio
Classico DOC-100%
Verdicchio grape.
Light straw color with greenish
highlights.
Fragrant bouquet of tropical
fruit with a hint of anise.
Layers of pears, lime and
elderberry with minerals and a
slight saltiness.
Perfect on its own or with a
variety of appetizers, seafood,
poultry and light pasta dishes.
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